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As a service member of almost 4 years in the Oregon Army National Guard this bill 

will further assist us to recoup and remain financially stable after our service period 

ends. As many know a large number of homeless population are veterans, those 

veterans cannot speak their mind solely due to them feeling as if they can’t. Thats 

why on my part as a current service member SB540 will help us with not only fearing 

homelessness, it will continue to make us financially more capable, every penny 

counts towards doctors, food, transportation and most importantly a place to stay. I 

ask Senator Sollman and the members of the senate committee on finance and 

revenue to please heed my testimony and ultimately realize that the bill will further 

assist and support the troops who went overseas, went away from family and for 

those who had loved ones passed away for this country in honor. Thank you for your 

time, and thank you for fighting for us troops. 


